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The study visit has been held in Granada on Friday, February 24. Lydia Castillo 
opened the meeting, welcoming the participants. All the Partners of TIPS Project 
attended the visit. 
In the morning we made a brief summary about e-book development status. The 
Polish partner made a presentation of their draft ebook, showing the contents. 
Then, Prof. Passafiume made a brief presentation on some tips for carrying out 
the ebook. 
After doing the presentations and sharing some ideas, we made the coffee break. 
Following the agenda, we introduced Mr. Jesús Barrón, General Manager of 
European Institute of Graphic Sciences. Mr. Barrón held a conference entitled 
"Dyslexia and Graphology". He explained the problems faced by children with 
dyslexia and the most common mistakes for the detection of dyslexia. 
After the conference we took a break for lunch. 
We continued with a brief summary of dissemitation status updated by the 
Turkish partner Mrs. Serpil Kalkan.  
Then, we exchanged some ideas about the website of the project. We exchanged 
ideas on the website of the project. Jasmina Jonkova, the Bulgarian partner, 
suggested make some changes to the website of the project. 
It was the turn for Aurora Puccio, form CO.RI.S.S., who distributed the evaluation 
questionnaire together with a dossier on WP8 Quallity Mangement among all 
participants.  
Finally, all the partners discussed the dates for the nexts study visits in Romania 
and Poland. 
With the thanks and greetings of the organization, the visit was concluded at 
17:00 local hour. 
 
 
 
 

 


